

DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY WASHINGTON, D.C.

April 3, 2012

Roger W. Jones Award for Executive Leadership Office of the Dean School of Public Affairs, Ward 310 American University 4400 Massachusetts Avenue, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20016-8022

Dear Members:

I am honored to nominate Van Zeck, Commissioner, U.S. Department of the Treasury, Bureau of the Public Debt, for the 2012 Roger W. Jones Award for Executive Leadership. Enclosed please find the required documents, including:

- 1. Mr. Zeck's biographical sketch (1 page),
- 2. Narrative description of Mr. Zeck's superior leadership (3 pages), and
- 3. Narrative description of Mr. Zeck's strong commitment to effective continuity of government (3 pages).

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me or Robin Xenakes at (202) 504-3500.

Sincerely,

Richard L. Gregg

Fiscal Assistant Secretary

Enclosures